
Thank	you,	teacher!	

Dear Wolfram, 

from 26
th

 March to 26
th

 November 2012 we learned some basics of the English language 

with you. We can speak English more words and small sentences. We have understood that 

“did and do” are particularly important, especially when the questions and answered in the 

negative. We have noticed us: “When he, she, it, an s comes with!” And we do not dirty 

pronounce “dancing”, but just dancing. 

You have had a lot of patience with us. We had a lot of fun in the classroom. 

Thank you very much for everything. 

Some come to the next course, some learn at home. 

Best wishes 

Students of the course “Networking A1” 

26
th

 November 2012 

 

Von links nach rechts: Edelgard, Wolfram (our teacher), Christiane, Eberhard, Ilona, Günther, Ronny 


